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Overview 
At the beginning of August, Speedy Clean found themselves about a month behind in servicing their 
grease trap customers within the Metropolitan Sewerage District.  By the end of August, they were back 
on schedule 

 

Overview by Community 
 
Darboy Sanitary District:   Ban Vinai cleaned their grease trap in August, under protest that they aren’t 
open enough to produce so much grease.  We encouraged the restaurant manager to check the trap 
himself and the cleaning was scheduled and performed shortly thereafter.  To date, we have not 
received their documentation but will continue to monitor the trap each month.  The remainder of the 
issues within the Sanitary District involved new managers or managers that needed a refresher on the 
purpose and rules of the FOG Control program.     
 
A total of 6 reminder letters are required and 2 site visits will be conducted. 
  
Village of Combined Locks:   We met with the owner of Milltown Still and Grill and discussed their issues 
with adhering to their three month cleaning schedule.  He agreed to clean his trap over the Labor Day 
weekend and said he would try to do a better job of maintaining his three month cleaning schedule.       
 
One reminder letter is required and one site visit may be necessary. 
  
Village of Kimberly:   We stopped by Mr. Taco to talk to the owner about his non-compliance with the 
FOG Control Program.  He was not available and, to date, has not called us back to schedule a meeting.   
 
There are 6 reminder letters to send 1 site visit will be required.     
  
Village of Little Chute:   Both Bel Brands and the 5th Quarter have new management teams that had to 
be introduced to the FOF Control Program.  Shelley Supper Club did not follow through on their promise 
to clean their trap and will require more oversight in September to get them back in compliance.   
 
A total of 5 reminder letter will be sent and 1 site visit is required.  
 
City of Kaukauna:    Cozzy Corner has closed but may conduct catering out of their facility.  We will 
investigate this further in September.   
  
A total of 3 reminder letters are required and 1 site visit will be performed.   


